
   

Cycling To School 

 

Please can we request that in the interest of safety, cyclists dismount and do not ride their 

bikes along the front of the school at morning drop off and afternoon pick up. It is often 

busy with people walking and we would like to avoid any accidents. Many thanks. 

Annual Parent Questionnaire 2024 

 

At Perranporth we always strive to improve our school and to make 

things the best we can for the children and parents within our school 

community. As part of this improvement process, we regularly seek to 

gain your opinions on the way we do things.  Although the questions 

have limited responses, we find further information extremely helpful. 

There is an additional comments section at the end for this reason. In 

order to be able to make improvements, we need to know more in-

formation about any of the statements within the questionnaire that 

you may disagree with. It is very difficult to improve something when 

you are not entirely sure what the key issues are. We always welcome 

constructive criticism and suggestions. That being said, we also like to 

receive positive feedback too! Sometimes we find that questionnaires 

are not completed because you are ‘happy with everything’. If this is the case, please let us know, it is 

always nice to receive that sort of feedback too. 

 

As a direct result of your feedback, changes can and do take place. We would very much appreciate it 

if you could take a few moments to sit down and complete this questionnaire. If you have more than one 

child at the school, you can complete the questionnaire separately for each child or do one for the 

whole family.  

The closing date for responses is Friday 17th May 24 , just follow the link below:  

  

 

 

Relationships, Sex and Health Education (RSHE) Consultation: 

In Part 2 of this questionnaire, parents will also see an opportunity to 

share your thoughts on our school RSHE curriculum too. As part of 

our school curriculum we ensure that we provide children with ap-

propriate learning experiences in RSHE. This is an aspect of the cur-

riculum that features in both PSHE and Science lessons. During the Summer Term we also provide chil-

dren with a focused RSHE week and share information on this with parents. We use a PSHE programme 

called Lifewise. This scheme provides our weekly PSHE learning and also aspects of our RSHE learning 

too. RSHE at Perranporth is also supplemented with other teaching resources explained in our RSHE 

policy. 

Information about Lifewise and our RSHE policy is available to parents on our school website, by fol-

lowing this link: https://www.perranporth.cornwall.sch.uk/pshe/  

Questionnaire link:       https://forms.office.com/e/fWfeehG6Fz 

https://www.perranporth.cornwall.sch.uk/pshe/
https://forms.office.com/e/fWfeehG6Fz
https://forms.office.com/e/fWfeehG6Fz


Story Telling—St Nectan’s Glen 

St. Nectan's Glen are hosting a very exciting day on 

Saturday May 4th . 

They have planned a special storytelling event, that is 

free to attend, featuring the talented local storyteller 

Bob Whalley. He'll be spinning tales of local folklore 

and global legends that are sure to captivate audi-

ences of all ages. There will be three sessions across 

the day where everyone will be invited to join in. 

Bags 2 School 

If you’re planning a clear out , we’d like to flag up that our next Bags 2 School collection is scheduled for 

Wednesday 8th May. We’re always grateful for any donations. Please have a look below for what Bags 2 

School donations can be collected and not. Thank you. 

Visitors To School 

This week we welcomed two different visitors to help us with 

our GREEN Curriculum learning. On Wednesday, Dr Bob Engaged with  Year 2 

and Year 6 to talk about his time in Antarctica. He showed pictures of the ship 

he travelled on, the animals he saw and the experiments he conducted in 

this Environment. Dr Bob also explained what the next steps are and how they 

will use the data they have collected. It was fascinating for the children to 

talk to someone who has been there, and hearing his real life experiences of 

the cold and ice was incredible! We also learnt more about Float Farah and 

the data it will collect over the coming months and years. A massive thank 

you again for all the time and effort Dr Bob has put into sharing his knowledge 

with us.   

 

On Tuesday afternoon, we welcomed friends from 

the RNLI who spoke to children in KS2 about how we 

can keep ourselves safe in our Environment. The 

lifeguards gave the children lots of very Relevant 

and important information about beach safety and 

what we need to do if we ever find ourselves in 

tricky situations in the sea. We’d like to say a huge 

thank you to the RNLI for their visit and for helping 

with our learning on safety.  

Perranporth Community Primary School - The G.R.E.E.N. Curriculum  

Growing – Relevant – Environment – Engaging – Nurture  



FOPS Cake Sales 

 

Our 50p Friday cake sales are back and 

start this Friday! 

Volunteers are organised on the fops Face-

book page, so make sure to join us there! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/

fopsmail/ 

 

Did you know the cake sale makes nearly 

£2000 a year to spend on school re-

sources?! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/fopsmail/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/fopsmail/

